
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18.12.2020 
 

Dear Members and Valued Clients: 
 
The PNG Chamber of Mines and Petroleum 
office will close for the festive season today 
18th Friday 2020 and re-open for business in 
the new year on Monday 4th January 2021. 
 
We take this time to thank you for your 
valued partnership this year and look forward 
to the same spirit of co-operative enterprise 
in the New year. 
 
A Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, 
2021. 
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